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CAFOD Collection 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We offer our deepest thanks to everyone for the massive response to the request for toiletries for the Charles 
Thompson Mission last week. The representative of the Mission was overwhelmed  by your generosity - he had 
never seen such a large donation before.  
 
THANK YOU. 
 
The second stage of our charitable giving for this half term is scheduled for Thursday this week. Please send money 
for CAFOD in a labelled envelope with your children on Thursday. Help us to reach out to children across the globe 
who suffer for lack of clean water. 785 million people do not have clean water near their home. Children just like 
ours have to walk for three hours every day, to get water. We can change that. Together. 
 
We appreciate the power of the whole community working to make the world a fairer, better place - living out the 
Christian mission we hold dear. Thank you for your inspirational responses to the plight of your brothers and sisters 
in need.  
 
Kind wishes, 
OLOP Team 

 


